
PRESS RELEASE AS OF 6/19/17 
 
RJ Corman Railroad has indicated rail crossing closures in Edinburgh beginning 
Tuesday, June 27, 2017.  The scope of work that is being done is replacing ties in the 
crossing, then the paving contractor will be paving the roads back into service.  The 
roads will be closed until the asphalt cures.  This will take several hours depending on 
the weather and temperature outside. The roads that are going to be affected are the 
following: 
 

Tuesday, June 27th - County Line Rd, Perry St, Thompson St, Main Cross & Naomi St 
 
We ask that the public respect and follow the detour route that will be set up.  We are 
sending traffic towards Center Cross St. (State Road 252) since it will remain open 
throughout the entire process.  Please remember with construction work, the schedule 
can change at any moment due to weather, equipment breakdowns, and other outside 
factors.  We appreciate and value your understanding while we are improving your 
railroad crossings and roads! 
 
For updated information please visit www.edinburgh.in.us  
 

http://www.edinburgh.in.us/

